Stan Wilkison
Assistant Principal

Jamie Beaver Director of Guidance

## Engage, Educate, & Empower Today's Students

July 13, 2020

Dear Members of the Mt. Vernon Community School Board,

We have recently received notification from Mrs. Leslie Kelly, retired teacher, that she would like to make two separate donations in the amount of \$500. These two donations are being made to the Mt. Vernon High School Football Program and to the Mt. Vernon High School Black Student Union. I kindly ask that the board accept these donations to help support the students of MVHS.

Best regards,

Casey Dodd, Principal